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Winter NewsleƩer 2020

Seasons GreeƟngs to our Families and Friends,

We hope that this mailer finds you all happy and safe.  These trying Ɵmes have added uncertainty and 
anxiety for all those we love.  At Schuylkill Memorial Park and Grabowski Funeral Home we have been 
working with the Department of Health and the Pennsylvania State Funeral Board to ensure the health 
and safety of our families while striving to provide the same level of care and compassion we have for 
generaƟons.  The current COVID-19 crisis has added new challenges and opportuniƟes to adapt and 
grow to an ever evolving situaƟon.  Please know that we are working diligently to provide the personal 
level of service you have come to expect from us in the past.

Our funeral home has been working to provide services within the level allowed for parƟcipants as well
as adapƟng services to provide outdoor remembrances along with drive-through viewings and 
visitaƟons to keep our families, staff, and guests safe.  We are prepared to work individually with each 
family to suit their needs and comfort level while at the same Ɵme allowing for an appropriate 
remembrance for your loved ones lost.

During these uncertain Ɵmes many of our families have taken the important step to prearrange funeral
services and alleviate the burden to their families.  We are sƟll holding in-office appointments with 
limited parƟcipants and COVID-19 guidelines to help work with our families to pre-arrange and pre-
fund services with our affordable insurance based, price guaranteed funerals.  Give us a call today to 
meet with one of our funeral professionals.

Please know that we are sƟll here every weekday to serve our family’s needs and quesƟons.  We 
occasionally do close operaƟons due to the limited in-office acƟvity.  If you are stopping by in the late 
aŌernoon, please call ahead to ensure that the appropriate staff are available to meet your needs.

We wish all our families a happy and importantly healthy Holiday and New Year.

We are here to serve you now and, in the Ɵmes, ahead.

Best Wishes,
The Grabowski Family and Staɦ




